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Leodina Laddaran <lladdaran@yahoo.com> Thu, Sep 23, 2021 at 2:24 PM
To: Governor Jose Chaves Alvarez <palawan.governor@gmail.com>, "tmo@tubbatahareefs.org" <tmo@tubbatahareefs.org>
Cc: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, Denr Regional Office <denr_finance4a@yahoo.com>

Dear Sir,

Forwarding advance copy of follow up letter to the Bureau of the Treasury regarding the request for Certification to be
attached to the request of NCA to the Department of Budget and Management.

For information and reference.

Please acknowledge receipt of this email.

Thank you.

LEODINA A. LADDARAN
DENR-Accounting                   
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